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Holiday Policies 

Our standard holiday policy includes closures on major public holidays. This 
allows our staff to spend time with families and maintain their well-being.  It’s 
important for parents to review these policies upon enrollment to plan 
accordingly. Parents are contractually obligated to remit payment for tuition 
during holidays and other closures.  

Our office and family childcare homes are CLOSED for the following holidays: 

§ Martin Luther King Day 
§ President’s Day 
§ Spring Break: Dates may vary 
§ Memorial Day 
§ Juneteenth 
§ Independence Day 
§ Summer Break: Dates may vary 
§ Labor Day 
§ Columbus Day 
§ Veterans Day 
§ Thanksgiving Eve (Open Hours 7am-12pm) 
§ Thanksgiving (Closed Thursday & Friday) 
§ Christmas Eve (Open Hours 7am-12pm) 
§ Winter Break: Christmas Day through New Year’s Day 

 
Other Closings 

Our closure policy includes a few days for annual staff training, licensing 
requirements, facility maintenance and upgrades.  Closure for essential 
maintenance and updates ensure our environment is safe for children.  Although 
our office is open, no daycare service will be rendered during this time.  Parents 
will receive and acknowledge closure dates at the beginning of each year. 

 
 

 


